CORWITH TOWNSHIP BUDGET WORKSHOP MINUTES
8170 MILL STREET, VANDERBILT, Mi
FEBRUARY 21, 2024

The workshop opened at 4:09 p.m. Board present were Pat Coultes, Lori Bush,
Vern Kassuba, Tom Kellogg and Debbie Whitman.

Kassuba reported that a mill is worth $87,000.00. Expenditure line items
adjusted. Early Voting wages discussed. Proposed budget balanced at $796,794.00.

Tire policy discussed for the next fiscal year. Clean Up Day will have a limit of 10
passenger tires (up to 22") for free on this day. Charge per tire will remain for the
remainder of the year.

Meeting adjourned at 5:25 p.m.

Debbie Whitman
Corwith Township Clerk



